March 8, 2022 Energy Committee Meeting

In attendance: Ben James, Pete Lane, Barbara Grove, Steve Madsen.

February minutes were approved.

LED Bulb Project Report: Ben James has created a spread sheet to record the responses to the survey and the needed action:

1. Need a visit. 2. Self-install. 3. No response
He divided the residences into six neighborhoods to be served by six volunteers.

Old CFL and florescent bulbs can be discarded in the laundry rooms.

SSAFE Report: SSAFE has developed a scientific approach for planning renovations for energy improvement. It is based on energy audits and analysis of the carbon footprint.

Energy Display: Pete reported that the display was used to tell people about the program "Earth Emergency."

Facilities Director's Report: Steve Madsen noted that nine more cases of bulbs were ordered and that approval was granted for switching power to the large generator when PECO power is down. The topic for the monthly meeting with Roy Manno and George Alexander was lighting for covered walkways

Ben James noted that a Kendal program will feature a talk by Ann-Marie Crosson about the solar panel project at Longwood Gardens on March 10.

Closing: The goal for the upcoming year is to encourage new members to join the committee.